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City Clerk 
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Horne of the Superstition Mountains 

May 3,2018 

Kim Kwiatkowski 
Circle K Store #2741647 
Licensing DC-36 
P.O. Box 52085 
Phoenix, AZ 85072-2085 

Dear Mr. Kim Kwiatkowski: 

Please be advised that the application for a new license, corporation, series 10 liquor 
license submitted for Circle K Store #2741647 located at 2341 S. Ironwood Drive, 
Apache Junction, Arizona, was posted on May 3, 2018, in accordance with state law. 

The Apache Junction City Council will hold a public hearing on June 5, 2018, at 7:00 
p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 300 E. Superstition Blvd., Apache Junction, at 
which time the city council will consider a recommendation for approval or 
disapproval which will be forwarded to the Arizona Department of Liquor Licenses 
and Control. 

Please note that the city council frequently has questions for the applicant. It is 
strongly recommended that you attend this meeting in order to avoid any delays in 
the processing of your application. 

There is a $50 non-refundable application fee that is due and must be received prior 
to Wednesday, May 16, 2018, in order for this application to be placed on the city 
council agenda. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact my office at (480) 
474-5068. 
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